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I do not think that this is the correct method to proceed. 

 
Having to look after a sick child for example should allow us to vote by proxy and 
there are plenty of other reasons that would allow members with families to continue 
in what should be a child friendly Parliament. 
 
In my example above it would not be possible to let you know on Tuesday that a 

child will be sick on Thursday 

 

I feel we need to relax the criteria. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 


